Reverend Paul R. Shanley P.O. Box 7217 San Diego, CA 92167

Dear Paul,

I'm writing to let you know that the Archdiocese has settled three claims made against you and that these cases would now be considered closed. The claims were made by I am especially hopeful that the resolution of claim will calm his agitation and anxiety, thus calming yours and mine.

I hope you are well, Paul. Please let me know what you are up to. As always, I will help you in any way I can.

Sincerely in Christ,

Reverend William F. Murphy Delegate of the Archbishop